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Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis LLP is pleased to announce that Irene
Hsieh, a partner in the firm’s Litigation and Employment Law
Departments, has been elected to serve a third term on the Board of
Directors of the Asian Pacific American Lawyers Association of New
Jersey (APALA-NJ). The organization’s slate of 2024-2025 officers and
directors will be sworn in at the APALA-NJ’s Installation Dinner on
Wednesday, June 12, 2024. The oaths of office will be administered by
New Jersey Supreme Court Associate Justice Michael Noriega.

Ms. Hsieh’s leadership roles in the APALA-NJ include an initial term on
the Board (2020-2021), a two-year term as Secretary (2021-2023), and her
current term on the Board (2023-2024). She is dedicated to the APALA-
NJ’s core mission, which is focused on ensuring greater representation of
Asian Pacific American attorneys in various sectors of the legal
profession as well as in government and the judiciary. She also serves on
the firm's Diversity, Equity & Inclusion Leadership Team and Recruitment
& Retention Focus Group.


